From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:13:17 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 3:48 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0016

-- Name --
Chelsea Phillips
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Many public sector employees, myself included, do not get pay raises based on inflation. Currently there are huge
issues with pay, no matter where you work, not keeping up with inflation. Bluewater Power is a huge company
making profits every year, I don't think it's in the best interest of the public to give them MORE money when our
wages are not increasing with inflation. If anyone deserves more money, it's health care workers, teachers, public
servants, ECEs. It's not right, gouging more money from the consumer.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





